
 
 

             

  
13 July 2017 
  
This bulletin contains information on: 
 

 Publication 

 P11Ds 

 MPs’ staff pensions 

 Drop in sessions 

 Expenses system 

Publication of business costs and expenses  
 
Earlier today we published any business costs and expenses that were processed between 
December 2016 and March 2017. We have redacted all personal information in line with our 
Publication Scheme. Details can be viewed here: http://www.theipsa.org.uk/mp-costs/ 

P11Ds  
 
All MPs will have received their P11Ds. Please note that these are for information only and 
no further action is needed.   
  

MPs’ staff pension talk 
 
We will be arranging a presentation for all MPs’ staff by Legal and General (the pension 
provider) in October. We will send out further details nearer to the time and to ask staff to 
confirm their attendance. 

Drop in Sessions 

If you have questions or need advice, an IPSA member of staff will be available to answer 
queries or provide information on Thursday 20 July in the Members’ library in the Palace of 
Westminster between 9.00am and 1.00pm. 
 

Expenses System maintenance  
 

http://www.theipsa.org.uk/media/1607/ipsa-publication-scheme-april-2017.pdf
http://www.theipsa.org.uk/mp-costs/


The online expenses system will not be available from 8pm to midnight tomorrow, on Friday 
14 July. This is to allow for essential maintenance.  
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